
Petition: Keep the King Pin Open 

We the undersigned request that the King Pin public house remain open. 

Number of signatures:  419 

Date petition received: 26 January 2011  

We will respond by: 10 February 2011 

Response 

The closure of the King Pin public house was considered at a meeting of the Council’s 
Executive on Wednesday 8th February 2011.   

No decision as to the closure of the King Pin was taken at the meeting and members of 
the Executive requested that the Strategic Director (Environment) consult with the 
leaseholders of the King Pin to consider a range of options relating to the future of the pub. 

 


